
 
 

Grid Code Consultation Notice 
24th May 2007 

 
On account of the go-live of the Single Electricity Market (SEM) on 1st November, EirGrid and 

SONI have commenced the process of publishing for consultation proposed amended sections of 

the Republic of Ireland and Northern Ireland Grid Codes respectively. The relevant Grid Code 

documents can be viewed on the EirGrid website at 

http://www.eirgrid.com/EirgridPortal/DesktopDefault.aspx?tabid=Grid%20Code&TreeLinkModID=

1451&TreeLinkItemID=18 and on the SONI website at http://www.soni.ltd.uk/gridcodeDrafts.asp    

They are being published by EirGrid and SONI in stages as they are completed, to allow market 

participants the maximum opportunity to comment on them, with all consultation documents due 

to be published by Tuesday 19th June. 

 

Comments on the Republic of Ireland Grid Code documents should be sent to 

GridCode@eirgrid.com at EirGrid and comments on the Northern Ireland Grid Code documents 

should be sent to Denis Garrett (denis.garrett@soni.ltd.uk ) at SONI, by no later than Tuesday 

10th July. 

The comments received, along with the final proposed Grid Codes, will be presented by EirGrid 

and SONI to the Regulatory Authorities. It is anticipated that the Regulatory Authorities will 

approve and publish finalised Grid Codes in September. 
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